Regulation 14 Pre-submission consultation and publicity notice

In accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012, notice is given that a
formal pre-submission public consultation on the draft Little Birch and Aconbury Neighbourhood
Development Plan will start at 9.00 am on Monday, 8 January 2018 for a period of six weeks ending
at 5.00 pm on Monday, 19 February 2018.

Where you can inspect the draft Neighbourhood Development Plan

Copies of the draft Neighbourhood Development Plan will be delivered to households and
businesses in the Neighbourhood Area (the parishes of Little Birch and Aconbury). The draft
Neighbourhood Development Plan is also available:

° At http://littlebirchparishcouncil.org/ndp-documents/.

° On request from the Clerk to Little Birch Parish Council, by email to
littlebirchpcclerk@hotmail.co.uk or by post to The Orchard, Ridgehill, Hereford HR2 8AG.

) For inspection at The Castle Inn, Pendant Pitch, Little Birch.

Supporting documents are available at http://littlebirchparishcouncil.org/ndp-documents/.

How to make comments on the draft Neighbourhood Development Plan

Comments must be made in writing, and include the name and address of the person making the
comments. Anonymous comments will not be taken into account. A comments form will be
delivered with copies of the draft Neighbourhood Development Plan. It can also be downloaded
from the website, requested by email or post from the Parish Clerk, or collected at the drop-in
session (see below). You can also make comments via the website. All comments will be publicly
available.

Please make comments as specific as possible, quoting the relevant policy or paragraph number(s).
Send us your comments:

. by hand: to the letter box at Little Birch Village Hall

. at the drop-in session at Little Birch Village Hall on Saturday, 3 February 2018 between 12.30
pm and 2.30 pm

. by post to: The Clerk to Little Birch Parish Council, The Orchard, Ridgehill, Hereford HR2 8AG

. by email to: littlebirchpcclerk@hotmail.co.uk

. by using the website: go to http://littlebirchparishcouncil.org/ and follow the links.

All comments must be received by 5.00 p.m. on Monday, 19 February 2018. These will be
considered by Little Birch Parish Council and Aconbury Parish Meeting, and will help shape the final
Neighbourhood Plan.
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